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Adult Craft Day
Come to the Library to learn a new 
craft!  Crafts are geared towards 
teens and adults-No charge for crafts. 
January 26th, from 2-4, we will have 
a new craft.  We will be decorating 
wicker hearts for Valentine's Day!  
Everything will be provided for the 
crafts.  Please sign up at the Library, 
or call 319-984-5140

History &Genealogy Club 
Whether you are a seasoned genealogist or 
just getting started in researching your family 
tree, you are welcome to join the Denver 
Genealogy & History Club. The group has a 
featured speaker the 4th Tuesday of each 
month.  

On January 25th, we will have a program at 
2pm, more information will follow. Please 
watch Facebook or our website for more 
about this program.

Story Hour
Story hour continues this month, every 
Tuesday at 10:30a.
On January 4th, at 10:30, Heather from 
Bremer County Conservation will be here for 
a fun time, all about Winter!

The Dry by Jane Harper
In the grip of the worst drought in a century, the farming community of Kiewarra is facing life 
and death choices daily when three members of a local family are found brutally slain.  
A small town hides big secrets.

Library Closed
We will be closed on January 1st. 

Library Weather Closures
When weather is nasty enough that it 
is considered dangerous for 
employees and patrons of the 
Library, we will close. We will 
announce closures on our Facebook 
page and send it to be announced on 
KWWL.
There also may be times that the 
Library has to close early due to 
inclement weather.  This will also be 
announced on Facebook and KWWL. 
We always want to make sure that 
everyone stays safe and sound.

Changes to the Library Coming 
Soon!

The Library will undergo some changes 
this winter.  In January, we will install 
new carpeting.  The Library will remain 
open during the project, however we 
may close for one day when the 
entrance is being done.  Some 
Collections may not be fully available 
during the carpet project.
We will also be adding new public 
computer stations and new shelving in 
some areas. We are excited to get 
started on updating our space!
These renovations were made possible 
by a generous gift from the Sylvia 
Grekoff Estate.

The Library will soon add a brand new 
section of Billingual Books to our 
Children's Collection.
Thanks to several parents in the 
community, money was raised to 
purchase several titles to get started on 
building this new section.
Most of the books will be in English & 
Spanish. We hope you will check out 
these new books.

Tech Help with Echovision
If you are having difficulties with a 
device, experts from Echovision will 
be at the Library on Thursday, 
February 3rd, from 4-6 in the 
afternoon.  They will help with any 
problem, whether it be a tablet, 
phone, or laptop.

STEM Program
Cody Emery-ISU Extension and 
Outreach, You Outreach Educator will be 
here to teach you about blizzards! Come 
to the Library on January 18th from 
3:30-4:30, for the Snow Spectacular and 
make crafts, snow and read some books!  
Call the Library at 984-5140 or stop in, to 
sign up.

Winter Bird Feeding
On January 29th, from 10-11, Ron Lenth 
from Bremer Co Extension will be here to 
give a program on feeding birds for the 
winter, identifying birds, and other 
outdoor activities.




